Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP RFI 2024008 Mapping and Loss Estimation Services in Publicly Owned Utilities Wastewater Tanks

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is requesting information from interested parties relating to mapping accumulated debris within wastewater treatment tanks. The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Information Portal (VIP) in accordance with section 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR).  Access the VIP at: https://vendor.myfloridamarketplace.com/
